The Somerset County
Military Family Support
Group proudiy presents a

Blue Star Salute

& Military Family Day

Celebrate military service, recognize local Blue Star family
memhers, and network with organizations serving our
Veterans and military families! There will aiso he food

availahle and family friendly entertainment!

Gall 724-689-3849 or email somersetmilitaryiamilies@ymail.com to participate




P.0. BOX 888  Somerset, PA 13501

Wiw.somersetmiitaryiamiysupportgroup.org
email: somersetmilitaryiamilies @gmail.com

Mareh 5, 2022

Dear Community Member,

The Somerset County Military Family Support Group (SCMFSG) was formed in March of 2003 with the
mission of providing support to active-duty military, veterans, and their families. This year, we are excited to
announce the addition of a Blue Star Salute and military family day as something new to our calendar.
This event will be held from 12pm to 4pm on Saturday, June 25 2022 at The Puddle which is located at
1337 Husband Rd., Somerset, Pennsylvania 15501. At this event, Blue Star Service Banner’s will be
distributed through a ceremony, there will be family friendly entertainment, and there will be opportunities
for local organizations that support our military fo connect with service members, veterans, and military
family members.

A Blue Star Service Banner displayed in the window of a home has
been an American tradition since it was patented in World War 1. The
Blue Star on the banner represents a family member actively serving in
the armed forces and it is the unofficial symbol of a child in the service.

Please accept this announcement as an invitation to participate in this patriofic affair. If you are interested
in attending as an individual, or as part of an organization, please complete and return the attached interest
form. If you are unable to attend you can also support our efforts through a donation. As a 501(C)3 non-
profit organization, donations are tax-deductible and we are happy to provide verification upon request.

Sincerely,
Tara Miller- SCMFSG President

For questions call 724-689-3849 or email somersetmilitaryfamilies@gmail.com



Blue Star Salute Interest Form

Name:

Contact person:

Phone number:

Email:

Are you planning to set up a table or booth? Yes/ No
Will you require any special accommodations such as electric, space under the pavilion,

etc? Yes/No if you answered “yes’ please specify:

Please complete this portion if you would like to be recognized in our Blue Star -
Ceremony and receive a Blue Star Service Banner

*The Department of Defense specifies that family members authorized to display the flag include the wife, husband,
mother, father, stepmother or father, parent through adoption, foster parents, children, stepchildren, children through
adoption, brothers, sisters and half brothers or sisters of a member of the Armed Forces of the United States.

Military Service Member's Name:
Branch of the Armed Forces:
Family member's name/names and relation:

Contact person:

Address:

Phone number:

*Please mail completed forms to the SCMFSG at PO Box 888 Somerset, PA 15501 or email a scanned
copy to somersetmilitaryfamilies@gmail.com




